AMES Grant Report – October 2013

Dear AMES grant committee,

With regard to our project, at the time of award titled, “Mentor Match: An innovative technological approach toward establishing mentoring partnerships for physician-faculty in the Department of Medicine.”   The following is a summary of our progress:

We completed the second assessment and analyzed the data.  In collaboration with our department’s faculty mentoring committee and college of medicine educational research advisor, we recently drafted an Innovation Report and submitted the manuscript late last week to Academic Medicine.  We noted the AMES grant award in the manuscript and cover page where authors are to disclose funding awards/acknowledgements, etc.

Ken Knox and Lu Martinez

